
 

 

 
 

SEPTEMBER 2023 
 

Dear Parent, 
The month of September brings new beginnings, new surroundings, new friends, and new 

experiences.  We look forward to sharing all this with our new students and new parents.  The T-TH class 
will begin on Tuesday, September 5th, and MWF class will begin on Wednesday, September 6th.  

This month your child will explore the world of learning and will develop many new and basic skills.  
Our unit is entitled “All About Me”.  We will center our learning activities around ourselves, our friends, and 
our families.  If you haven’t already, please send a family photo to school with your child that will be used for 
a display by September 15th.   

We will be having a Teddy Bear Day, and on this day your child may bring his/her Teddy Bear (one 
they can carry by themselves).  T-TH will have their Teddy Bear Day on Thursday, September 21st, and 
MWF will have theirs on Friday, September 22nd. 

We hope to spend our large motor time outside once our routine becomes familiar to your child.  
Please dress your child in play clothes and play shoes (must be closed toed shoes). Jackets are a must 
for chilly September mornings. 

Make sure to communicate via Brightwheel.  This will be used to share any important information 
that needs to be shared with you. If there is an issue with this please let us know as soon as possible, so we 
can discuss another way to communicate with you. 

If you need to check out the newsletters, menus, forms, and announcements these will be posted on 
our website for your access.  Please visit our website, www.teddybearclubholyfamily.com.  Some of these 
items will be shared with you on the Brightwheel App as well. 
 
IMPORTANT DATES: 
Friday, September 1          Monthly Tuition Due (1st of every month) 
Monday, September 4         Labor Day – No Preschool/No Daycare. We are Closed 
Thursday, September 21      T-TH Teddy Bear Day 
Friday, September 22           MWF Teddy Bear Day 
 
 
Miss Cassandra Collum, Director 
Miss Sara Sharp, Teacher 
Miss Christina Fox, Teacher 
Miss Maggie Fitzgibbon, Teacher 
 

   Holy Family Teddy Bear Club   563-322-6648 

http://www.teddybearclubholyfamily.com/

